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11.

Declaration of Conflicts of Interest
There was no declaration of conflicts of interest.

Correspendence

The President and the Chair received correspondence from the HEA regarding TUS approach
to ‘Funding the Future 2023 allocation’, and sought Governing Body assurance that this
funding will be utilised for the purposes indicated by the HEA.

The correspondence was noted and will be referred to the Finance Committee. The
President will acknowledge receipt of the correspondence

Minutes of Governing Body meeting of 29*" May 2023.
The minutes were approved.
Proposed by C. Ryan and seconded by M. Doyle.

Matters Arising
The meeting with Minister Harris, Chairs and Presidents is scheduled to take place on

22/6/23.

Governing Body were reminded to complete the survey to enable the completion of the
Evaluation of the Board and its committees. || EEPA. is currently conducting
interviews with Governing Body members.

The Students Union 2022-2023 Annual Report is availabie to view on Decision Time,
questions/comments to be referred to the Students Union President.

Action Log
Update on the following items:

ltem 2 Code ‘green’

Item 3 Code ‘green’

ltem 16 Status to be updated to COctober 23

Item 18 Code ‘green’

Item 28 Code ‘white’

Item 54 Code ‘green’

Iltem 74 Code ‘green’

Item 78A Code ‘red’

Iltem 43 & 81 Remain ‘live’

ltem 85 Code ‘green and issue letter to Finance Team

Governing Body agreed that al! items coded ‘green’ are now closed and can be removed from
the Action Log.

Risk Management
This item wilf be dealt with under item 14.

TUS Key Strategic Priorities Progress Report and President’s Update
e Key Strategic Priorities:
TUS Capital Project governance processes and structures has been completed.
The Compact needs to be discussed by the sector at a future HEA meeting.
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